
 

 

Human Resources Office 
Brad Swanson, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources  
Debbie Timpe, Human Resources Specialist; Certified 
Jeanne Davito, Human Resources Specialist; Non-certified 
Alice Kus, Human Resources Assistant 
 
To:  Board of Education 
From:  Brad Swanson 
Date:  June 8, 2015 
Re:  Retirements: Certified 
 
 
The following Certified Staff Members have announced their intent to retire at the end of the 
2017-2018 school year under Board Policy 6110, Section F revised June 11, 2007: 
 
GBN  
Anthony Fiala  
Robert Froehlich  
Mary Zold-Herrera  
 
GBS  
Mikael Noll 
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